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What an amazing day the Christmas Fair was. We can’t thank all those
involved enough, from staff giving up some of their weekend, to the hard
work of the PTFA in organising it, the pupils and parents for their
generous donations for the stalls and not to mention Father Christmas
himself. It truly brought our community together. The PTFA managed to
raise £2000 that will help the school provide resources to support your
children. Thank you very much.

6TH DECEMBER 2024

CHRISTMAS FAIR
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STARS OF THE WEEK



CAROLS IN 
THE WOODS

Following on from the success of
our Christmas Fair some of our
staff and choir ventured into a
muddy Sunnyhurst Woods to
perform for members of the public.
This was also a lovely event and the
choir did us proud. 



PANTOMIME
Thank you for your contributions to the Panto. The children had a

lovely time. It was the right decision to bring Panto to Avondale

instead of the expense to parents of coaching them to the theatre.

It was so funny!
Finley 4P

It was hilarious!
Teddy

4F

I  loved the whole
morning  Elaf

4F

I want to watch
it again, I loved

it - GY 2L

I loved it Jack 3L

I've never been to a panto
before. I didn't know how
funny it was! Reeva Year 1

I've never been to a
pantomime before - it was

AMAZING!
Elsie and Oliver 1N

I didn’t realise Mr Frankish 
could dance like that!  Ayaan 5S

The pantomime was great fun
because I've never been to one

before! Thank you SCHOOL!!
Zachary K

Thank you to all the
teachers for organizing it. It

was the best thing ever.
Hannah 4P





Sunnyhurst Craft Day at Sunnyhurst Visitor Centre – 8th December 11am

EYFS Performance 16th December 2:15pm

EYFS Performance 17th December 6pm

Year 1-2 Performance 16th December 6pm

Year 1-2 Performance 18th December 2:15pm

Year 3 Carols around the Christmas Tree 19th December at 2.15pm

Year 4-5 Performance 17th December 2:15pm

Year 4-5 Performance 18th December 6pm

Christmas Lunch (bookings now closed) – 19th December 

Christmas Jumper day – 19th December 

Year 3 will be
completing a
Christmas project
during the last week of
term. If you have any
small empty and clean
jars at home, eg jam
jars or smaller please
could you send them
into the school office. 
Many thanks.

Tickets are now on sale –
please remember to put
your money in an envelope
and clearly write the full
name of your child, their
class and which
performance you wish to
see.

ONLY  2 tickets available
per child.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
On Friday 20th December, After School Club will be closed a
little earlier then usual. All children will need to be collected
before 5:30pm. This is for the children that have pre-booked
their session. Thank you. 











 We are so so proud of our boys tonight who demonstrated resilience
in abundance as they battled the torrential downpours at Witton Park
.The team managed to win both games (4-0 and 6-1) and we now head
into the Christmas break from the league having won 7 out of our 8
games. The boys were excellent tonight and represented Avondale
superbly .
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